Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

Announcement No. 2 1 ,S. 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT

FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS,
BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT,
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS,
AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

SUBJECT : PMDP Middile Managers Class

The Public Management Development Program (PMDP), implemented by the
Development Academy of the Philippines (DAP), would like to invite nominations
from government agencies for the Middle Managers Class Batch 18 which is set to
open on May 28, 2018.

The Middle Managers Class is designed for high performing, high potential Section
and Division Chiefs in the Philippine bureaucracy, salary grade 20-24, 50 years and
below and in good health.

PMDP is the national government’s career executive service development program
which hopes to produce the new breed of peak-performing, development-oriented,
ethical and committed government leaders. It is intensive, holistic and multi-modal in
design with residential sessions in DAP Tagaytay. It brings together an eminent
faculty, and participants with a diverse background, in a unique and powerful
experience.

Accepted applicants will receive a scholarship from the national government and
awarded academic equivalencies for achievement of program milestones up to a
master’s degree.

For more information, you may coordinate with PMDP Secretariat at
telephone numbers 631-2128 and 631-0921 local 125 or through email at
pmdpsecretariat@dap.edu.ph.
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